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Principal’s Message 

A huge welcome back to all of you 
following our Easter break. 
The children have settled back well and 
we have lots of exciting things to share 
with you both in terms of the curriculum 
and extra- curricular activities, many of 
which are attached to this newsletter. 
Please see below for some great 
opportunities for your child in terms of 
the Arts and sports. 
You may have been told about some 
strange rockets and alien goings-on in 
school – more on this later!! 
 
Liz Latham 
As a school we are following Government guidelines 
to stay safe. https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-
covid-19-information-for-the-public  

Nursery Places- urgent! 
Do you have a child who is due to start nursery 
in September? If your child was born between 
Sept 2017 and Aug 2018 then you could give 
your child the best start to their school days by 
signing up for our nursery. We are happy to 
offer any combination of hours (30 / 15 or 
even full time school hours!) Contact the 
school office to find out more and book your 
place before they’re all gone! 

Can you kick 
it?! 

Mini Kickers       
Braunstone 
Athletic FC are starting a club for 4-6 year old 
boys and girls on Saturday mornings- have a 
look at the flyer attached to this newsletter 
for more information and details. 

Musical 
Madness!  
Leicestershire music 
hub are offering a 
fantastic after-

school, weekly, online club for your child to 
join- they don’t even have to have an 
instrument! 2 clubs are available, one for 
those with an instrument and one for those 
without-body percussion sounds like fun! 
Have a look at the flyer attached to find out 
more. 

Getting Arty 
You may have spotted some new boards on 
streetlights dotted around Braunstone Park – 
if you look closer you’ll see the QPA logo as 
some of our pupils were involved in 
Streetlight Stories – an art project through 
buzzingroots. Why not follow the trail this 
weekend to see the artwork and listen in? 
You can use a QR code on the board or access 
the stories and see the map here: 
https://www.buzzingroots.co.uk/streetlight-
stories/  
Times Table Rock Stars 
The results are in 
from the latest 
Battle of the Bands. 
Congratulations to 
the winning class 
from each year 
group that are 
marked with a 
trophy. The overall 
winner is Ross 
Montgomery class 
– Well Done! 

We want our school to be a place where we 

are safe: to learn, have fun and work hard. 

A place where we are kind and mindful of 

everyone and have positive attitudes for our 

bright futures. 
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